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Dean of the Graduate School 250 University Hall

T, H * E
230 North Oval Mall
Columbus, OH 43210-1366
i Phone 614-292-6031
FAX 614-292-3656

UNIVERSITY

November 19, 1991

Dr. Sultana Nurun Nahar
Astronomy

5036 Smith Lab

174 W. 18th Ave.

Dear Dr. Nahar:

On behalf of The Graduate School, I am pleased to send you
the enclosed certificate recognizing your outstanding work as a
Postdoctoral Scholar at The Ohio State University. Of course the
real reward of postdoctoral work is in the research and
scholarship that the experience provides. However, we also want
to leave you with formal documentation of your accomplishment.

In your work here, you have contributed to the mission of
Ohio State in many ways. As President Gee has said, the mission
of the university is teaching, research, and service. In the
library and laboratory, and in seminar and informal discussion,
you have had a lasting positive influence on graduate students
and young professionals just beginning their careers. For this
we thank you. We hope that your postdoctoral experience has been
personally rewarding and that it will have a significant
influence on your professional development.

Keep in touch with us as you move through the ranks of your
chosen profession. We want to maintain contact with our
"postdoctoral alumni" to follow your success. Write to William
J. Collins, Associate Dean of The Graduate School and
Postdoctoral Coordinator, as you attain notable milestones in
your career or change addresses.

Best wishes in all that you do. Thanks again for your
contribution.

Sincerely, _ .
M.«f’éz"’\‘“/‘_/
A) ‘Koenigsknecht
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